
From: Jenny Martin
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: Support New Revenue SB 92
Date: Monday, April 07, 2025 10:20:57 AM

Hello Senate Finance – please see the below public testimony for SB 92.
 
 
Sincerely,
Jenny
 
Jenny Martin
Staff for Sen. Stevens
907-235-0690 (Homer) 
907-486-4925 (Kodiak)
800-821-4925 (toll free)
907-465-4925 (Juneau)
 
From: Cindy Long <mrsclong2020@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 8:30 AM
To: Jenny Martin <Jenny.Martin@akleg.gov>
Subject: Support New Revenue SB 92

 
Dear Senate Finance Committee Members,
 
My name is Cynthia Long. I am a constituent of Kasilof, Alaska. My retirement is suiting
me; I have time for myself and my husband, Thomas Baxter. If there are any members
from rural Alaska who remember me teaching in your village,hello.
 
First, Not funding education is not an option. 
 
Second, the PFD for me, helped me get our federal tax debt caught up due to my
husband's illnesses. He did not file. All of of the money from the dividends in 2024 went
to cover 2015 debt. This has allowed us to remain living in our house and making
mortgage payments. As you can see, the revenue source in October for me is crucial to
my budget.
 
I support SB 92. Everyone needs to pay taxes.
 
Mrs Cindy Long
P.O. Box 668
Kasilof, AK 99610
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907 260-1654 landline
907 630-0457
 


